
  
 
 
 

To: GAM personnel 

From: QA Department 

Issue: 231221-07 

Re: Revision of Internal Publication Masterlist (IPM/2023-06)  

 

Dear All, 
 

Kindly note that Internal Publication Masterlist has been revised on 21st December 2023 with reference 
number IPM/2023-07 which supersedes the previous version of Internal Publication Masterlist (IPM/2023-
06) 

 
Please note that the copy of IPM has been emailed to the HODs and attached with this OA. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Farah Nabilah Mohd Sahadan 
Quality Assurance (Protégé) 

 


